
Reception Round Up - Friday 16th September 2022 
 

Welcome to Emscote Infant School! 
Thank you so much for making us feel welcome this week during our home visits. It was 

lovely to meet you all again before the children start school on Monday! 
We know we have given out lots of information about the next few weeks so we’ve put all 

the main reminders in this letter too for you. 
Timings for next week:  
Morning sessions – 9:30am – 11:15am  Afternoon sessions – 1:15pm – 3pm 
 
Water bottles: 
Children must have a named water bottle in school every day. 
 
P.E:  
Cherry Class will have P.E. on Thursdays and Fridays. 
Willow Class will have P.E. on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
P.E. will start week beginning Monday 18th September. The children are allowed to wear any 
colour trainers and must wear their school jumper or cardigan. 
 
Spare clothes and wellies:  
All children need to bring a pair of Wellies and a named bag with spare clothes in to leave in 
school. 
 
Toast:  
You will be receiving information over the next few days about paying for toast/fruit via our 
payment system. This will ensure your child has a mid-morning snack of toast or fruit. All 
children will also be offered free school fruit during the afternoon too. If you have any problems 
using the payment system, please telephone or email the office on 01926 491433 or 
admin2332@we-learn.com  
 
Milk: 
Please register for ‘Cool Milk’ if your child would like milk. From their 5th birthday you will have 
to pay for them to have milk. 
 
Birthdays:  
We have a special Birthday tradition at Emscote! The children are allowed to wear their own 
clothes to school on their birthday. It means that everyone can wish them a Happy Birthday! If 
your child’s birthday is at the weekend or during a holiday then they can wear their own clothes 
on the nearest Monday/Friday.  
  
Reading: 
In a few weeks, we will be sending wordless reading books home, which we would like you enjoy 
reading with your child. Towards the end of this Autumn half term, we will be sending home a 
book, which your child will be able to read with you.  

 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next week! 

Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and the Reception Team. 
 

P.S. Please name everything! 


